

Headteacher: Ms J Martin BIERTON C.E COMBINED SCHOOL Parsons Lane, Aylesbury, Bucks, HP22 5DF

Email: office@biertoncombined.bucks.sch.uk
Website: learning.biertoncombined.bucks.sch.uk

Tel: 01296 483110 Fax: 01296 427048

Dear Parents,

Kind Regards.

The Christmas Disco is on Thursday 30th November. Foundation and Key Stage 1: 3.30-4.30pm

For Foundation and Key Stage 1 we are asking for £4 which includes the entry price and a goodie bag. The goodie bag consists of a glow stick, a tattoo and sweeties. As well as this there will also be unlimited drinks available. This way the younger children do not have to worry about keeping hold of their money.

There are to be NO PHONES or cameras at the disco for safety and security of some of our children.

EYFS + KS1 Parents must complete the slip below with the name of the person who will be collecting your child at the end of the disco. Please send this slip into school by **Tuesday 28th November 2017**, with the £4 contribution for entry and the Goodie Bag, in a named envelope. This will mean that arrangements need to be in place before the day of the disco as only the named person on the reply slip will be allowed to collect. This applies to all children attending the disco.

Please remember to send your child into school with a named carrier bag containing their disco clothes on the morning of the disco. Children from classes Alder and Ash, will go to Alder and can be collected from the classroom door through the front playground. Classes Beech and Birch will return to Ash and can be collected from the classroom door through the front playground.

3 3 3 3 7
The FOBS Team.
The Christmas Disco is on Thursday 30 th November. Foundation and Key Stage 1: 3.30-4.30pm
Name of child: Class:
Please find enclosed my £4 contribution for entry to the disco and the Goodie Bag.
Please state if the child has any food allergies
At the end of the disco my child will be collected by (Please write name clearly):
Signed (Parent/Guardian):







Please send this slip into school by Tuesday 28th November 2017, with the £4 contribution for entry and

the Goodie Bag, in a named envelope. Change will not be returned until after this date.



